
TO: Tree Board 

FROM: Alyssa Jones Wood, Sustainability Coordinator  

DATE: February 13, 2023 

SUBJECT: Arbor Day Discussion  
 

 
1) Recommended Action: 
 

Provide guidance on details and questions regarding the 2023 Arbor Day celebration.    
 

 
2) Background: 
 

Similar to the 2022 Arbor Day celebration, the City’s 2023 Arbor Day celebration will be a 
joint event with the Parks & Recreation Department’s Earth Day Celebration. Some details 
need to be discussed in order to move forward with planning. 

 

 
3) Alternatives: 
 

 Postpone this action to the Tree Board’s March 13, 2023 meeting. 
 

 
4) Attachments: 
 

A. Arbor Day Memorandum 
B. Draft Arbor Day Proclamation 


